
Association of Chinese Americans (ACA) Participated in AARP’s Grandparents Day Event 

Members of the ACA Senior Club participated in AARP’s annual Grandparents Day event. Members of 

the ACA Senior Choir Group, Line Dance Group and 500 Senior Apartment Dance Group brought a series 

of beautiful and successful performances for our Metro-Detroit grandparents. 

ACA has partnered with AARP for years, and this year, our former Executive Director, Shenlin Chen, 

joined AARP Michigan to introduce the performers from ACA. 

Grandparents Day is one of the most important annual events for AARP and ACA was honored to be 

invited to participate in this wonderful event. This year, the event was held at the Charles Wright 

Museum of African American History. This event is dedicated to honoring and appreciating the 

contribution of grandparents in families. 

Most of our ACA Senior Club members are grandparents.  They felt honored to be invited to the AARP 

Grandparents Day event. Our lovely seniors spent over ten hours a week to prepare for this event to 

show the mainstream society the happiness and power of our Chinese community, Chinese retired 

persons, and Chinese grandparents. 

ACA is committed to and always interested in working with all kind of organizations, like AARP, to build a 

diversified Michigan. 

 

 

 



 





 



 


